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May 2019 

   

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: GCSE Revision 

    

We understand that Year 11 students will spend much of their half term holiday revising as they prepare 

for the remaining GCSE examinations. Whilst revision at home is vital in students’ preparation, revising 

under the direct supervision of expert teachers is invaluable. I am delighted to be able to invite Year 11 

students to the following teacher-led revision sessions during the half term holiday: - 
  

 

Students will not be required to wear school uniform when attending these sessions, however they will 

need to bring any snacks and drinks that they may need whilst in school as the school dining room will 

not be open. Students are asked to access A Block only, using the main entrance. Students will need to 

sign in at main reception and sign out at the end of the session. Due to contractors on site, it is essential 

that students remain in the allocated classroom, which will be listed in Reception. There will be toilet 

access only in A block. Other areas of school are out of bounds due to maintenance work being carried 

out – please could you let your child know this; they will be reminded upon signing in. 

 

Please note that in the interest of Safeguarding, when your child agrees to attend school in the holidays 

they will need to be on the school site at all times and comply with the normal school rules and regulations. 

If a student misbehaves, they will be sent home and the parent/carer will be contacted. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding these revision sessions, please do not hesitate to contact 

either myself or the subject teacher direct via email.  

 

We really do appreciate your support, especially ensuring your child attends school and lessons during 

the exam period. The students have been amazing during the first few weeks of the exam season and 

we are incredible proud of each one of them. 

 

Best Wishes, 

 
Mrs Helen Ryles-Dean 

Assistant Headteacher - Raising Standards and Aspiration 

 

Tuesday Music - Mr Starkey - 9am-12noon - A114 
Catering - Miss Deane - 9am-12noon – A113 
History Paper 1 - Miss Yates - 12-3pm – A204 
History Paper 2 - Mr Wilde - 12-3pm – A202 
History Paper 3 - Mrs McGahey - 12-3pm 

Wednesday Maths - Miss Heeks - 11am-2pm – A113 

Thursday Maths – Mr Spencer – 12pm-1.30pm – A113 

Friday Maths - Mr Thompson - 9am – 10.30am – A113 
Maths - Mr Eyres - 9am - 12noon – A114 
Maths - Mr Fitzgibbon - 10am-1pm – A117 


